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WUNE-TV’s Final Transition Plan Progress Report (Construction Completion)

We are pleased to report that on April 6, 2020, WUNE-TV began operating its full power final post-
transition facility. As a result, on April 6, 2020, WUNE-TV submitted a license application, LMS File No.
0000111606, for the final WUNE-TV post-transition facility. Previously, WUNE-TV ceased operation on
its pre-transition channel and began operating on its post-transition channel, channel 36, on September
11, 2019, which was the Hurricane-Dorian-modified Phase 5 deadline. On that day, WUNE-TV began
operating from its licensed auxiliary facility (LMS File No. 0000081298).

While the WUNE-TV repack transition project has progressed to a point to allow for the license
application for the final WUNE-TV facility to be submitted, we want to make clear that a few tasks
remain to be performed before the overall repack project can truly be considered completed. The most
significant of those tasks include addressing certain transmitter installation punch list items, and
confirming receipt of all the documentation for the work performed at the site.

UNC-TV will be submitting additional budget updates for FCC Form 399. Among other things, these
updates may include additional installation costs, and professional services expenses. UNC-TV will also
continue to submit FCC Form 399 reimbursement requests in a timely manner as it receives invoices
that qualify for reimbursement.



